
 

February 21, 2025 

Dr. Sarah Polo 

The First-Year Writing Seminar program is pleased to announce Cottey’s Fall 2025 Common 
Reader, Code Dependent: Living in the Shadow of AI by Madhumita Murgia. All incoming 
Cottey students will read Code Dependent as part of their FWS 101 courses.  

We are grateful to the folks who served on this year's selection team: Dr. Oindrila Roy, Dr. 
Jon Green, Denise Hedges, Dr. Sarah Quick, Dr. Christa Kieffer, Dr. Claire Mills, Dr. Julie 
Tietz, and Dr. Amanda Gilchrist. 

As always, we welcome your nominations for future common reader texts! A nomination 
form will be circulated in the coming months. 

 



Welcome New Employees 

Kyla Chambers, Development Coordinator 

 


